
 

 

 

 

Note to Shareholders 

Brasilia, December 5, 2024 

BRB - Banco de Brasília ("BRB" or "Bank"; B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4), pursuant to 

CVM Resolution No. 81/2022, hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general 

that the Annual General Meeting, initiated and suspended on May 10, 2024, resumed 

and suspended on November 14, 2024, will continue on December 11, 2024, at 2:30 

p.m., in an exclusively digital manner, through the availability of an electronic system, 

to deliberate on the following items: 

• Election of members of the Administrative Council; 

• Election of members of the Fiscal Council. 

The guidelines for participation in the Assembly, as well as documentation on the 

proposals to be considered, are available through the following channels: 

• At the headquarters of BRB - Banco de Brasília S/A, located in Brasília/DF, 
Sector SAUN, Centro Empresarial CNC, Quadra 5, Lote C, Torre C, 13º andar, 

Investor Relations Management; 

• On BRB's Investor Relations page (http://ri.brb.com.br/en), by following:
 Market Information > CVM Filings > 
General Assembly Documents; 

• On the website of the Securities and Exchange Commission 
(https://www.gov.br/cvm). 
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